Date: 04/16/98


To: ADSCOM Sub-committee IEEE Switchgear


From: Pete Dwyer


Subject: C37.59 Meeting 5 May 98 at Ft Lauderdale Switchgear series


A meeting of the W/G was carried out between 2pm and 6pm  on May 5. The W/G


membership was revised to reflect present interested parties of six


manufacturers, two consultant and one users. A number of other people


requested to be included for comments as part of the W/G process.


Based on the ADSCOM decision to include conversions associated with


installation of contactors in switchgear, Alan Storms, a representative of


Low Voltage Devices, will prepare and distribute an outline of documentation


planned for LVD and also a tabulation of specific subjects related to this


type of conversions which should be considered for C37.59. These will be E


Mailed in one month to those with E Mail capability.


A number of additional definitions are to be drafted by Ted Burse and Albert


Livshitz and distributed by E Mail within one month. The intent is to reduce


confusion that has been reported. These will include: Contactor Conversion,


Retrofill Breaker, Replacement Breaker, Cell Conversion, Design Verified


Component.


There was much discussion concerning MOC compatibility with the mechanism,


particularly when vacuum breaker modules are substituted for air-magnetic


modules. The existing C37.59 does warn of concerns and that possibly the


best conversion reliability would include changing of the MOCs. It was


agreed to leave the endurance test requirements to the “between servicing


limits” as is in the present standard. In an attempt to strengthen this


area, Pete Dwyer will prepare and E Mail (in one month) text changes


suggested for the annex to provide a typical process to be considered for


the compatibility. The suggested format for design verification of the total


conversion will also be changed to reflect the need for additional


information and suggestions will be included for a users examination of a


particular design. In such a complex issue as this compatibility, the


expertise of the converter


The HVCB Sub-committee suggested that the ADSCOM decision on contactor


conversions should include not only low but also high voltage devices. It


was also stated that we should be sure to include or reference the meaning


of voltage levels.





The previously submitted PAR apparently was lost in the system. I will


regenerate it.
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